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YOUR CLUB NEEDS YOU
	
Dear Member

Are you able and willing to give up a small amount of your time to help with the running of the bar and clubhouse? 

The increase in popularity of the clubhouse over the last few years is a testament to those who have put the time and effort into making it a welcoming environment. Turnover has increased close to threefold, from £40k to £120k per annum. Clubhouse usage has increased, with sections taking greater advantage of the improved facilities and more regular room bookings for parties, meetings and from groups like the running club.

However, as usage continues to grow, this success also brings challenges. It’s no longer possible for just a few people to manage this workload. 

Are you able to offer your services to assist?
Do you know of anyone who may be willing to volunteer their services?

Your support with any of the roles and functions highlighted would be welcome:

· Facilities manager
· Staff recruitment and management
· Health and Safety

What happens if no one comes forward?

1) The clubhouse is at the heart of all the sections. If no one comes forward, those currently managing the clubhouse may get disheartened and resign. This could potentially lead to a loss of profits from the bar and clubhouse. 

2) To keep the current standards, a person or people would have to be employed. This 
would potentially lead to increased bar and booking prices and less money would be available to the General Club to invest and pay towards the upkeep of the clubhouse and the improvement of the sporting facilities.

Many people give their time for free but there must still be those who possess the skills and desire to help cover the areas mentioned above. If you would like to find out more please contact one of us.

Yours Sincerely



	Ali Brumfield (Hon Secretary)
	Olly Grantham (Hon Treasurer)
	Pete Parnaby (SOCO Director)

	07968 268757
alastairbrumfield@gmail.com
	07766 145801
ograntham@hotmail.com
	07551 993518
pparnaby1608@gmail.com



Secretary – Alastair Brumfield, Furrows Farm, York Road, Cherry Burton, HU17 7RU 
image1.png




image2.jpeg




